
 

    
 

 

 

To: Ms Pumla Ntshalintshali 

Independent Communications Authority of South Africa (ICASA) 

350 Witch-Hazel Avenue 

Eco Point Office Park, Centurion, 0187 

Email: pntshalintshali@icasa.org.za 

CC: rmakgotlho@icasa.org.za 

 

Date: 13th June, 2025 

 

Subject: Submission on Draft Regulations for Dynamic Spectrum Access and Opportunistic 
Spectrum Management (Government Gazette No. 52415, Notice 6066 of 2025) 

 

Dear Ms Ntshalintshali, 

 

On behalf of World Mobile, we are pleased to submit our written representations on the Draft 
Regulations for Dynamic Spectrum Access (DSA) and Opportunistic Spectrum Management in the 
Innovation Spectrum (3800–4200 MHz and 5925–6425 MHz), published in Gazette No. 52415. 

 

World Mobile supports ICASA’s efforts to foster innovation, reduce barriers to entry, and expand 
affordable broadband to underserved areas. We commend the Authority for initiating a regulatory 
framework that encourages inclusive and dynamic spectrum usage models. 

 

Please find attached our formal submission, which includes evidence from operational deployments, 
technical insights, and policy alignment recommendations. We respectfully request the opportunity to 
make an oral representation during the public hearings. 

 

 



 

    
 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Robert Magembe 

On Behalf of World Mobile 

Director of Operations - Africa 

Email: robert@worldmobile.io 

Phone: +44 7903402069 

Website: www.worldmobile.io 

 


